Dear Glover Families,

In true "Glover Gives Back" fashion, we are excited to announce our next initiative: **Treats for Troops!** If you end up with an abundance of candy this Halloween, please consider sending it in to school with your child. We'll be collecting donated candy in the lobby on **Thursday and Friday**. Your child can either drop it off on his/her way in or give it to the teacher to send up to the donation boxes. On **Monday**, **November 5** (this Monday), students are invited to join us in the cafeteria after school to help us package the leftover candy up and prepare it to be sent to troops serving our country. Students should come with a grown up after dismissal to the cafeteria on Monday and we will be done by 4! Anyone is welcome to come and help!

This is just a reminder about our other **Glover Gives Back initiative: Project Giving Kids**. As you know, we are collecting donations in the lobby for Jared Boxes. We are collecting items that will be used to assemble boxes to lift the spirits of children in the hospital. We are collecting donations through Friday in the Glover lobby. These boxes will be assembled during the Create the Change day event on Sunday, November 4. To participate and buy tickets for this special event, please go to

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/create-the-change-day-boston-tickets-49840340801.

## Items to donate:

- coloring books
- markers or crayons
- card games
- travel size games
- small toy figurines
- small stuffed animals
- fun, fuzzy socks
- stickers
- sticker books
- bubbles
- play-doh
- small books
- small dolls
- toy cars
- puzzles

- bracelets
- musical toys
- craft kits

## Thank you!

## Karen McDavitt

## Principal, Glover Elementary School

This e-mail has been sent to you by GLOVER ES. To maximize their communication with you, you may be receiving this e-mail in addition to a phone call with the same message. If you no longer wish to receive email notifications from GLOVER ES, please click here to unsubscribe.